
West Donegal Township Residents

When placing your trash and recycling 
carts out for pickup, please ensure that the 
carts are at least 3 feet apart and are also 
at least 3 feet from any stationary objects 

like mailboxes, walls, vehicles or trees.  
The carts should also be placed with the 
handles facing toward your house so that 

the side that opens is facing the road.

Because we will be servicing carts with 
automated trucks and need to have room 

for the claw to grab the carts to dump 
them, it’s important that you keep this 3 ft. 
of space around the carts. We understand 
street parking may not allow this for some 
residents but please do your best to make 

carts as accessible as possible.  

This is your Trash Cart and All In One Recycling cart from Republic Services. After January 1st, trash 
and recycling collection will occur with these new Republic Services carts you’ve just received. These 
carts are provided at no additional cost to you, it’s part of the new contract where Republic Services 
was the lowest bidder during the West Donegal Township bid. Please don’t start using these carts till 
after your last service with Waste Management the last week of December as their trucks may not be 

able to handle these carts.
Please ensure your trash and recycling are out for pickup the night before service, which will be either 

Monday or Tuesday depending on your address which you can see on the mailer we will be sending out.  


